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September 22, 2011 

 

You are cordially invited to attend Award and Recognition Banquet which is being organized by Polish 

American Engineers Association. Our event will take place on November 12
th
 in the Blue Room of 

European Crystal Banquet Halls located at 519 West Algonquin Road in Arlington Heights. 

We will celebrate 77th anniversary of the founding of PAEA. Additionally we will recognize five 

members of our organization who thru their loyal support over many years assisted PAEA in raising 

prestige of Polish engineers in United States, promoting cooperation with Polish and US academia and 

furthering our mission and vision in the Chicago area. Recognition plaques will be awarded to: Joanna 

Jacobs, Professor Jan Dykla, Dr. Joseph Wojciak, Adam Czyszczon and Tomasz Karasiewicz. 

We are grateful to all those who made significant contributions to the long term wellbeing of our 

organization: Recognizing loyal and long time members of PAEA has been our tradition for many 

years. 

Recognition will be extended to 2010-2011 featured speakers who provided a series of very interesting 

presentations covering a variety of topics ranging from civil to bioengineering. We feel very strongly 

that topics presented and discussed during the technical sessions help PAEA to promote engineering 

as a preferred career choice. We invite Polonia youth to attend our monthly meetings to learn more 

about engineering and sciences. Therefore we are extremely grateful to the individuals who sacrifice 

their leisure time and share their knowledge with attendees of our monthly meetings. Recognition for 

the 2010-2011 year goes: Dr. Danuta Stadnicka, Prof. Michal Wnuk, Dr. Jacek Leya, Dr. Jan 

Plachta, James Pawlikowski, Tadeusz Hofkin, Norbert Barszczewski, Colonel Fred Drummond 

and Adam Allan. We are hoping that you will help us congratulate and recognize all of the above 

individuals on November 12
th
, 2011.  

Banquet will be preceded by the Annual meeting of the Council of Polish Engineers in North America. 

Meeting will take place at the Kings Hall of the Copernicus Center. Attendees will join us later during 

the Banquet. Meeting will commence at 9AM and is scheduled to conclude at 3PM. Please contact 

Michael Niedzinski (773-415-1818) if you wish to participate in the meeting. 

Finally we would like to offer an opportunity to promote your organizations, businesses and events thru   

ads that will be included in our Commemorative Book.  All proceeds are used for the annual Ralph 

Modjeski Scholarships awarded to students of engineering. Deadline for placement of ads has been 

extended to November 4
th
 2011. All inquiries should be directed to: 773-415-1818 or to 

www.polishengineers.com       

           

Michael (Miroslaw) Niedzinski  

             President  

Polish American Engineers Association 
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